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Town of Canandaigua 
5440 Routes 5 & 20 West 
Canandaigua, NY 14424 

(585) 394-1120 
Fax: (585) 394-9476 

 

Established 1789 
 
 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Town Board Resolution #2018-165, a copy of 
which is posted on the Town’s website and is posted at Town Hall, the Canandaigua Town 
Board will be holding a public hearing in accordance with New York State Town Law 202-b 
for the purpose of discussing the proposed improvements to the Town of Canandaigua Water 
Booster Station, Transmission Main, and Storage Tanks. The public hearing will be held on 
Monday, June 18, 2018 at 6:00 pm in the lower level public meeting room of the Canandaigua 
Town Hall, located at 5440 Routes 5 & 20 West, Canandaigua, New York. All persons 
interested will be heard at this time and date.  Any questions regarding this proposed request 
can be directed to Town Manager Doug Finch at dfinch@townofcanandaigua.org or by calling 
Town Hall at (585) 394-1120 ext 2234.  
 
By order of the Canandaigua Town Board, Monday, May 21, 2018. 
 
 


